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ANNOUNCEMENT
OF SALC
PROGRAM

The Township of Whitewater Region is pleased to announce that the Whitewater Region Seniors Home
Support and Active Living is now part of Ontario’s Seniors Active Living Centre (SALC) program.

On May 22nd, 2024, the Honourable Raymond Cho, Minister for Seniors and Accessibility, and
Honourable MPP John Yakabuski visited the Township to announce that the Whitewater Region Home
Support and Active Living program has been selected to receive permanent funding from the
provincial government as part of the SALC program. A following ribbon cutting ceremony and official
grand opening was held on September 18th, 2024, at the new centre located at 2022 Foresters Falls
Road.

Our organization will be joining the province's 300+ senior active living centres, being one of 17 chosen
this year to be added to existing centres.

This funding will have a permanent impact on our community, improving the lives of our 65+ residents.
The SALC program promotes active and healthy living, social engagement, and learning for persons
who are primarily seniors and older adults by providing them with safe activities and services.

The Township extends heartfelt appreciation to the Province of Ontario including the Ontario Ministry
for Seniors and Accessibility for supporting the Whitewater Seniors Home Support and Active Living
program. We also thank our partners, among many others: Carefor Health & Community Services
Pembroke, Renfrew & area Seniors’ Home Support Inc., Eganville and District Seniors, and the County
of Renfrew for their partnership and support.

The Township also would like to recognize and express sincere gratitude to the volunteers who made
this possible through their dedication to improving the lives of our Region's older adult and senior

population.
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